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Upcoming Events
January 20

6:00pm Men’s Club
7:00pm MLK Zoom Event

January 25-26
Youth Lock-In

January 26
12:00pm Confirmation Class

February 2
5:00pm Evensong + Dinner

February 23
10:30am Service & Annual

Meeting

Volunteer Opportunity: Children’s Chapel
We need an assistant for Children's Chapel each week to spread joy to our little ones!
Your role is simple: shower the children with love and encouragement while maintaining
a positive attitude. Whether you prefer to be a smiling presence, lead the lesson and
prayers, or get creative with crafts, your involvement level is entirely up to you! Email
Whitney Reid at wreid@allsaintsrichmond.org with any questions.
Signup here: tinyurl.com/childrenschapelasc25

Men’s Club: January 20 at 6pm
The Men of All Saints will have their first dinner event for 2025 on Monday,
January 20. They will meet at 6:00pm in the Parish Hall for a boxed dinner
from Lee’s Chicken and to watch the College Football Championship game
(Ohio State vs. Notre Dame). Please RSVP here: tinyurl.com/mensclubjan25 or
email Winston in the church office, whazlegrove@allsaintsrichmond.org
Recommended donation for dinner is $20. 

MLK Zoom Event with The Rev. David Curtis
In observance of Martin Luther King Jr. Day, please join David Curtis and others
in a reading of the Letter from Birmingham Jail on January 20 (MLK Jr. Day)
from 7:00pm to 8:30pm by Zoom. Please email David at
deaconjdcrva@gmail.com by Monday at 6pm for the Zoom link.

Evensong and Dinner: February 2
Save the date for our next Evensong and community dinner. Everyone is
invited to join us on February 2 at 5pm. Look for more information once it gets
closer!
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All Saints Prayer List
We give thanks for those celebrating a birthday this week, including: Chaz Trent, Jackie Davidson, Warren Hunter,
Ben Robertson, Paige Smith, and Joe Chang

We give thanks for those celebrating anniversary this week, including: John & Sallie Philips

We give thanks for the altar flowers.

We lift in prayer those who are sick or distressed, especially: Matt Bishop, Sarah Calhoun, Maxine Clark, Parker
Culp, Larry Dawson, Tracey Dean, Pam Hartough, Haden Hopkins, Norma Hyman, Steve Jones, Doris Leonard, Dana
Long, Cliff Pierce, Carol Rhodes, Beau Robertson, Carter Robertson, Nancy Smith, Stewart, Will Thompson, Martha
Wade, & Martha Whitehead

Directory Photos
January Adult Sunday School
Join Ben, David, & Brian Justice (Religion Teacher at Collegiate) for a three
part lecture on January 12, 19, and 26 at 9:15am in Thornton Hall. In
Chapter 17 of the Book of Genesis, God confers upon Abram a new
name: Abraham. In the Covenant, God promises that Abraham will be
the “ancestor of a multitude of nations.” Indeed, over the course of the
next three millennia, three world religions would emerge from this
ancient patriarch: Judaism, Christianity, & Islam. In this series, we will
explore the origins of each of the Abrahamic Faiths, highlighting their
similarities and differences.

We are finalizing a new church
directory. If you haven’t done so,
please email a photo to Winston,
whazlegrove@allsaintsrichmond.org
We have extended the deadline
and will be accepting photos until
January 20 . Lookout for a new
parish directory soon!

If you are interested in reserving a date for altar flowers for 2025, signup on the bulletin board in the Cloister
Hallway. Recommended donation is $100. Reach out to Natalee Johnsrud with questions, decoursey2@gmail.com

Altar Flower Dedications

The Youth will have a lock-in at All Saints on January 25 at 6pm through January 26 at 8am. All youth (middle and
high school) are invited! We will have food, games, and a little bit of sleeping! Please email Nick Brata, our youth
group director, with questions or to RSVP nbrata@allsaintsrichmond.org

Every time the Youth Group meets, we need to have another adult present, whether we are meeting at the church or
going on a trip. Please consider signing up to chaperone. Signup here: tinyurl.com/ascyouthchaperone To stay up to
date on youth events, email youth@allsaintsrichmond.org to be added to the list.

Youth Updates

In response to the overwhelming fire disasters in California, a special appeal for funds to help support response and
recovery is being made. Please make your donation to All Saints Human Needs Fund and indicate California Fires in
the memo line of your check. The total donation will be sent to the Diocese of Los Angeles. You can also donate
online (allsaintsrichmond.org/giving), select "human needs" for the fund and write "California Fires" in the memo box.

Donations for the California Wildfires
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